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Letters to providers will include reason BCN admissions 
were bundled 
Starting Dec. 18, 2023, the letters that Blue Care Network sends to providers to indicate 
that two inpatient acute medical admissions were bundled will include the reason the 
admissions were bundled.  

This change:  

• Applies to admissions for BCN commercial and BCN Advantage members 

• Is intended to help providers determine whether they want to appeal bundled 
admissions 

For additional information about appealing bundled admissions, refer to the document 
Guidelines for bundling admissions. 

 

 
 

Subscribe to Provider Alerts Weekly, a weekly email with a list of links to the previous 
week's provider alerts. 

https://ereferrals.bcbsm.com/docs/bcn/bcn-guidelines-bundling-admissions.pdf
https://www.bcbsm.com/providers/newsletters/subscribe/
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